Olney Lions Club and Foundation
04/09/2019
The general meeting was called to order by KL Dave Kepner.
· The next Adopt-A-Highway will be on April 20th or April 27th, Charlie Barr will send email to request help.
· Steve McKaskill reported that we filled three requests for medical equipment last month.
· The next MANNA will be in May, Karen will send out email ahead of time. 
· Anna Colosi did a terrific job on the Get Scooped LCI newsletter.
· Fred Silver has created a committee to look into ways to improve the club’s marketing/branding. He could use more volunteers, contact him if you are interested.
· Maggie McCready reported that Dell Landscape had already planted flowers at the GA ave/108 corner. The club may need to do some clean up, she will send out email.
· Bernadette Rager reported that help will be needed for the Strawberry Festival. She will send out email about the type of assistance needed.
· Mike Fekete reported that the Olney Open golf tournament is set for September 9th. The first planning meeting will be May 8th, if you wish to help, contact him.
· A long time, proud Olney Lion Mike Goldsteen told the members that he will be moving to VA to be closer to his grandchildren, and therefore will be leaving the OLC. During his tenure in the club, Mike has been President, Secretary, and Treasure and has received the Lions of the Years and Melvin Jones award. He and his great sense of humor will be missed. Best of luck to Mike in this next phase of his life. 
· Brian Bailey passed out the slate of officers and directors for the 2019-2020 year. Mike Goldsteen moved to accept the slate; the motion was seconded and passed unanimously.
· Karen Collins was inducted as the newest OLC member, her sponsor was Bernadette Rager.
· KL Dave announced that there were no items for a board meeting, so a vote of board members was taken to approve the March minutes. The motion was seconded and passed.
· The meeting was adjourned.  	
